
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
There’s a change of schedule!  

Vessel Slides in MCA service  
  
  

Dear customer,  
  

Due to schedule recovery reason all MCA vessels will slide one-week later position starting 
with MV DUBLIN EXPRESS v.03E09 / 04w13 which is estimated to delay its arrival at Italian 
port as per following revised schedule: 
 

• Estimated Time of Arrival (ETA) at Salerno: March 2024, 26th   

• Estimated Time of Arrival (ETA) at Livorno: March 2024, 30th   

• Estimated Time of Arrival (ETA) at Genoa: March 2024, 31st    
 
For this reason, there will be a blank sailing in West Bound call in week 12. 
 
You will receive a revised booking confirmation from our system very shortly. Please make 
sure that your documentation is adjusted accordingly. If you should require additional 
information, please contact our customer service team at your location who will be happy 
to guide you based on your individual situation.  

  
Regards,  

 

Keep in touch 
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